
September 16, 2002 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
14085 Howard Rd 
Dayton, MD  21036 
 
In re: Philips Consumer Communications Class II permissive change request for FCC 
ID:PT5RC9200 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
Philips is hereby submitting this Class II permissive change request to comply with 
requirements for changes made to the output stage of the subject equipment. This 
equipment was modified to correct customer complaints regarding short range operation. 
Philips certifies the device continues to meet the requirements for certification.  The 
submitted test report shows the device continues to comply with the requirements of Part 
15. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
(signed) 
Phillip Inglis 
TRP/Cetecom bvba 
14085 Howard Rd 
Dayton, MD 21036 
 
Phone: 410-531-3439 
Fax:     410 531 0807 
Email: jinglis@erols.com 
 


